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22 September 2022
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of pupils in P.4 and P.7 –

Father Dunne has been in touch with us to let us know that Confirmation will take place on Wednesday 26th April at 3.30pm. Father Dunne will celebrate the ceremony. Bishop Router will celebrate the sacrament of Confirmation for St Joseph’s P.S, Bessbrook on Thursday 27th April. He will rotate the schools so we will have the Bishop next year or the following year. St Peter’s P.S celebrate their Confirmation with Father Dunne on Friday 28th April.

We hope to be able to celebrate the ceremony in St Malachy’s Chapel and we will confirm this as soon as possible. As usual, you will be able to collect your children from midday on that day, to help with preparations. We will be in touch closer to the event but in the meantime, please put this date in your diary.

First Holy Communion will be celebrated on Saturday 29th April at 11.00am in St Malachy’s Chapel. Originally our date was May 13th but Father Dunne has now a wedding on that date. The other two primary schools have their Communions on the 6th and 20th May. The weekend at the end of May is a long weekend with the Friday and the Monday off school. As families might want to go away this weekend, we have opted for the first bank holiday weekend. The children will be off school the Monday after First Holy Communion, 1st May. 
We appreciate this will be a busy week for families who have siblings receiving Communion and Confirmation.

If there are any changes to these arrangements, we will let you know immediately.

Yours sincerely,

Pauline McEvoy

Principal.

